
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

 
Instruct the City Administrative Officer, in consultation with the Los Angeles Homeless 
Services  Authority,  to  report to the  Homelessness and  Poverty  Committee  on  the 
funding needed to bring outreach programs in-house, and a transition plan for data and 
information transfer, should services be provided by City employee. 
 
 
(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2022-23 Budget on May 18, 2022) 


